
We had a great week!

This week we learned about different 
plants and how they grow!

For craft time, the kiddos were excited to 
plant their own seeds into cups.  First, we 

added the soil. After the soil was in the 
cup, the kiddos each got a chance to add 
seeds and water. We are looking forward 

to keeping them in our classroom for a 
little while as we watch them grow into 

colorful flowers.

The kiddos were also excited to watch as 
we released our butterflies this week. We 

enjoyed watching them grow from tiny 
eggs to caterpillars then into their 

chrysalis and out as beautiful butterflies.

On Monday, Miss Katie came in for 
music. We sang songs and danced to our 
rocket ship song. The kiddos did a great 

job!

On Thursday, we were excited to go 
outside with Miss Kayla for Acro.

Some of the stories we read this week 
were: Planting the Wild, Flowers, Seed to 
Sunflower, Ten Seeds, and The Tiny seed.

This  month we will be learning about
the color pink, and the octagon shape.
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Reminders

May 27th
Memorial Day

No School

May 29th
Parent Teacher 

Conferences

June 13th
Fathers Day Party


